
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
July 9, 2016 

COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY 
SERVICE EXPANSION ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dear Pantry Clients: 
 
We are excited to announce the expansion of the Grace New Covenant Community Food Pantry as 
follows: 
 
OPEN EVERY WEDNESDAYS 
Beginning on Wednesday, July 20 we will open every Wednesday from 

10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
 

We will continue our every 3rd and 4th Saturday service 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. 
 
Clients may still come once per month on any of those days for full service. 
 
Also, 
Beginning on Wednesday, July 20 and each Wednesday and Saturday pantry day thereafter, we will 
offer the service of  

SNAP applications 
 

This is the Missouri Food Stamp program. Our registration staff will be prepared to assist those who 
do not receive Food Stamps, and are eligible, in completing the application.   
 
The Community Food Pantry serves all eligible persons in the zip codes of 63136, 63137, 63138, 
and 63147.  We are committed to continuous improvement to provide the best services for our 
clients. 
 
For questions regarding the pantry service please call 314-867-2782. 
 
 
 
Vanassa P. Harsley 
Executive Director, Community Food Pantry 


